
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 20 OCTOBER 2014 

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/147)  PROGRAMME – Operation Sovereign Borders 

Senator Carr (Written) asked: 

What advice has DIBP given to the Minister/Assistant Minister regarding the use of 
the term “on-water operation?” 

Answer: 

No specific advice has been provided to the Minister or Assistant Minister regarding 
the use of this term. 


